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WEBSITE, REFLECTIONS, OCCASIONAL PAPERS REPORT

AGM 15th June 2019
Website statistics (annual analysis)
Device and Usage
The website stats from 15 October 2018 to current date (7th June 2019), over the period of 1 year demonstrates a slight decrease, with 11,248, sessions. Equally the stats for 21,983 different page views is also a slight decrease in activity. The average time spent on page views is 1.32 seconds, with 55 returning users and 8,691new users. There are currently 8,746 unique users. The ‘best ever’ dates for views are in May 2019. 
Usage is predominantly by desktop as the illustration shows:
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Location
Currently aligned with previous reports the majority of all users do so from the UK, with 899 new users from the USA. The top 10 countries accessing the website are UK, USA, Ireland, Canada, Australia, Germany, China, Japan, United Emirates and India. Interestingly, new users and returning users accessing from Yemen, Russia and Croatia. The site is viewed from 96 different countries around the world.

Content engagement
There has been an overall increase in accessing reflections papers, with slight increases for other pages (Conferences and Reports namely). The table highlights top posts for the year. 
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Referrals and Return Visits
Referrals from Twitter and Facebook have increased overall this year by approx. 20%. There is a definite increase in referrals from HEIs, which is a pleasing trend. 
Next Steps  
We are considering a TACTYC Blog alongside the website ‘traditional’ pages. Please do look out for this upcoming feature. The intention is to share the topic, start the post off, given that the Executive Board and TACTYC members have a wealth of superstars and encourage further contributions. 

There will be a call our for futures ‘Member Profile’ for the website. Please do share your profile information with me at your convenience. 
In addition, it would be useful to get feedback and views about the way you use the website and your experience of it for future development so please do feel free to contact me via email Karen.Boardman@edgehill.ac.uk or Twitter/FB. Any interesting ideas for the future are most welcome.

Facebook /Twitter
We continue to be represented on Twitter and on Facebook (both by Jane Payler). Twitter is used and engaged with most frequently. We have 2026 Twitter followers and engagements with tweets regularly link readers back to our website.
Occasional Papers
Reflections Papers

Reflections papers continue to be a popular part of the website, offering a space to share research and debate issues. Four papers have been published so far this year with others in the pipeline. The Student Reflections Award continues to be popular and entries are now being received for this year. Rory has had discussions with the Early Childhood Studies Degree Network about ensuring our separate opportunities for students' writing are complementary and has recently written a short piece for Nursery World publicising both awards.
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